
     

   

   

                                       

 

HEALTH INSURANCE ORGANISATION 

 

Announcement for the issuing of the European Health Insurance Card (EHIC) 

The Health Insurance Organisation (HIO) informs GHS beneficiaries that every GHS 

beneficiary who visits the Citizen Service Centres (CSC) and Citizen Centres 

(KEPO) for the issuing of the EHIC must submit:  

 The notification titled: “GHS - Αίτημα Εγγραφής σε Προσωπικό Ιατρό / 

Registration request to Personal Doctor”, that they receive upon the 

completion of their GHS enrolment process. This notification is sent both to 

the Beneficiary Portal account and to the email account of the user that has 

submitted the GHS beneficiary enrolment request.  

OR 

 The “Confirmation of Beneficiary Registration to a Personal Doctor Beneficiary 

List Form” which is signed by the Beneficiary and the Personal Doctor (PD) at 

the PD’s office.   

The submission of one of the above documents is necessary for the issuing of the 

EHIC. Therefore, all GHS beneficiaries are requested that before visiting the CSC 

and KEPO, to have in their possession of one of the above documents.  
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